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Thursday 4th March
Important Staffing Update; Class 3D (Mrs Dawson)

Dear parents and carers of children in Class 3D

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Dawson will be having her rescheduled knee surgery later this month and, as a result, will be absent from school from Tuesday 9th March for a period of approximately 9 to 13 weeks.  I am fully aware that the children in 3D might be disappointed with the timing of this, but Mrs Dawson will definitely be in school to see them on Monday 8th March, and will be returning to school to spend more time with them before the end of the school year. 

During Mrs Dawson’s absence, I have arranged for Class 3D to be taught by Miss O’Hanlon. As I mentioned to you in a previous letter, Miss O’Hanlon has already spent time teaching the class. She is well known to the children and is fully aware of the individual needs within the class.

I remain confident that this arrangement will provide the continuity and consistency that Class 3D will need throughout Mrs Dawson’s absence. However, if you have any questions or concerns regarding these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very best wishes,

Conal Holmes

Brackenwood Junior School











